
Worplesdon Primary School –
Weekly Update

Friday 27th January

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our busy term continues with an incredible performance at the O2 for Young Voices - we are so proud
of all the children for learning the songs and having the confidence to perform them over the last 2
weeks!

Young Voices - O2 Performance
Thank you so much to those parents that made it to the phenomenal performance up at the O2. What
an amazing event, and we hope you had as much fun as the children, hopefully memories for life!

Hampton Court
The fun doesn’t stop as you know next week Thursday is our trip to Hampton Court Palace! As a
reminder, the children will leave school at 9am and will return at approximately 3:45pm – if this will
prove challenging for families with siblings, please do let your child’s class teacher know as we may
be able to look after them until Year 5 return.  They will need to wear their school uniform and
sensible walking shoes such as trainers due to the amount of walking involved.

The children will also need to bring with them:

- A waterproof coat with a hood

- A packed lunch in a backpack

- A bottle of water

Swimming
We are still in need of parent helpers for our weekly swimming lessons after half term. If you are able
to assist us, please contact us as soon as possible so we can send you the paperwork to complete
your DBS.

Reading
Thank you to all the families who continue to fill in the children’s reads in their Reading Diary. This is
really helpful for us to see, even if your child now reads more independently.

Wishing you a wonderful, hopefully not so chilly, weekend,

The Year 5 Team

Mr Djadali – jdjadali@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
Miss Hibbins – lhibbins@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
Mr Kennedy – akennedy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
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